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Question: 

Senator MOORE: What conditions would need to be met for the government to reconsider the 

closure of this centre?  

Ms Campbell: I am happy to refer that to the minister.   

 

Answer: 

On 19 February 2016, the Minister for Human Services announced that the relocation of 

services from Kingston Service Centre to Hobart would not proceed as planned.  Rather, 

services will be delivered from the Service Tasmania shopfront at Shop 87a, 27 Channel 

Highway, Kingston.   

 

 

 

 


